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March 22, 2022 

 

Dear York County Chairman’s Club Member, 

First let me thank you for joining the Chairman’s Club.  By doing so you help the York County 

Republican Committee continue its efforts to elect good, solid, qualified Republicans to public 

office in York County. 

Our next event will be held at The Out Door Country Club, 1157 Detwiler Dr., York on 

Wednesday, April 20 starting with breakfast at 7:00 a.m. and the program beginning at 8:00 

a.m. If you want to bring a guest, we ask for a donation of $35 per person. 

“York County’s Triple Threat” This is your chance to find out what Senator Kristin Phillips-

Hill, Representative Dawn Keefer and Kate Klunk who know the issues we are facing in our 

great Commonwealth and their thoughts.  

           
       Senator Kristin Phillips-Hill                             Representative Dawn Keefer                  Representative Kate Klunk 

 



  

 239 Pauline Drive, York, PA 17402   717.854.7276          info@yorkpagop.org     www.yorkpagop.org 

If you have a friend who is interested in joining the Chairman’s Club, please pass the 

information along so we can sign them up and they can start getting the inside information on 

Pennsylvania politics. 

Please return the enclosed form if you plan to join us that morning or if you are unable to Laura 

Shue, 304 Laurel Drive, York, PA 17406. NO LATER THAN APRIL 11, 2022. If you include a 

check for a guest, please make it payable to: York County Republican Committee. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 20th of April. 

 

 

 

Jeff Piccola, Chairman, York County Republican Committee 

 

PS: We are planning future events: May 11 Spring Reception, June Summer Reception and into the fall so 

stay tuned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


